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	The Source Posts Photo Updates on Expo Phase 2 Construction Progress

With Expo Phase 2 service set to begin in late 2015 or 2016, the 6.6 mile extension will carry riders from Culver City to a short walk to the Santa Monica Pier and beach from the 4th and Colorado Avenue Station in Santa Monica. In the coming months Expo contractor Skanska/Rados will be digging the foundations for the bridges that will carry trains over several streets, including Venice and Sepulveda Boulevards. Please click here to read the complete story and to view pictures of the construction progress. 

http://thesource.metro.net/2012/05/30/photo-update-expo-phase-2-construction-moves-forward/?utm_source%3Drss%26utm_medium%3Drss%26utm_campaign%3Dphoto-update-expo-phase-2-construction-moves-forward
Metro Orange Line Construction Notice

Canoga Station Park and Ride Lot Reconstruction and Partial Closure
In preparation for the grand opening of the Metro Orange Line Extension, Metro’s Contractor will be reconstructing the Canoga Station Park and Ride Lot. This work will require a partial closure of the Canoga Station Park and Ride Lot. The partial closure is scheduled to begin on Thursday, May 31, 2012 through Friday, June 15, 2012. Please note that disabled parking will be maintained at the Canoga Station Park and Ride lot during the reconstruction. Also, Metro encourages patrons to utilize the Pierce College Park and Ride Lot as an alternative. To view the complete construction notice, please click here.

http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/120530_Canoga_Station_Park_Ride_Lot_Partial_Closure.pdf
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